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Woody & Steina Vasulka
Route 6 / Box 100

Y 87501 Santa Fe New Mexico
USA

Dear Woody & Steina Vasulka,

PYROGLYPHS showing on February 16, 1998, series Nightflight .

we are unable to reimburse any travel expenses .

Please refer to the enclosed documents for further details .

Yours faithfully,

Micky Kwella

\\Fujitsu\desktop\Zusagen 98\Zusage 98 Anschreiben englisch.doc

Knut Gerwers

(Selecting Committee)
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Leitung : Micky Kwella - Johannes Lenz-Hawliczek
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Berlin . December 1!97

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have chosen the following video for presentation at
the transmediale 98 :

We would be very happy to have the opportunity of meeting you at the transmediale 98. Unfortunately,
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We would like to invite you to the opening event on February, 11 th at 20:30 . (Announcement
necessary) .
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For administrative reasons this letter is addressed to one author only, even if referring to joint products. However, our catalogue will
of course list in full all co-authors ofa work.
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Letters of rejection for submitted tapes will be mailed separately in the second week of January.
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